
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
14th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It is a great pleasure to invite your child to represent Town Close at the UEA coding 
competition on Thursday 20th of June. 
 
We will leave school at 8.55am and will travel there by minibus driven by Mr Shone. The 
Town Close team comprises six pupils from Year 6 and two pupils from Year 3. 
 
The university is kindly providing lunch for those without special dietary requirements and I 
have made arrangements for the School to provide food for those with special dietary 
needs.  Your child will need a named water bottle as we no longer provide water in single-
use plastic bottles.  
 
We will return to school at around 3.20pm. 
 
We hope you will be very happy to support your child representing the School in what 
promises to be a fun and challenging competition. If you have any questions about the 
day, please do not hesitate to contact me at thughes@townclose.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Trevor Hughes 
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